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Policy: 
KHD 

CORPORATE SPONSORSHIPS 

 
The Board recognizes that private corporate sponsorship of programs and activities provides valuable 

enhancement of programs and services offered by the Division. For that reason the schools of the Division and 

their parent councils may solicit sponsorships from local businesses. Principals, in consultation with their 

parent councils, may recommend such sponsorships to the Superintendent or designate, including the use of a 

business name and/or logo in school materials, acknowledging the sponsorship donor. 

The Superintendent or designate will make such approval decisions. 
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